
1991 NAIRI CHOIR 
ST. GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN CHURCH 

The membership of the Nairi Choir is 20 dedicated and hard-working 
members. The 1991 Executive Body was as follows:-

Michelle Babikian 
George Nahabedian 
Pauline Nahabedian 
Margaret Sarkesian 

ACTIVITIES 

Chairlady 
Vice-Chairman 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

As the Divine Liturgy was celebrated twice per month during the 
year, the Choir attended the services regularly. Also, the Choir 
sang for funerals and Requiem Services. 

On Sunday, February 17, 1991, the members of the Nairi Choir 
contributed the luncheon for the annual Parish Assembly meeting. 

The Nairi Choir hosted a Halloween Party on Saturday, October 26th. 
A delicious buffet dinner was served by the members of the Choir. 
As a special treat for young and old, a Haunted House was set up in 
the small hall complete with witches, monsters, etc. There was also 
music and games for the children. All who attended had a great time! 

Although our activities were limited during the year 1991, we hope 
that in the future we can again become more active. We have great 
capabilities for the future, but we need the committment of our Choir 
members to achieve our goals. 

We hope to have a strong new year. We have already scheduled some 
Choir Rehearsals during the first few months under the direction 
of Father Haik Donikian. We have invited some new parishioners and 
hope that they will join the Nairi Choir. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the members of 
the Nairi Choir for their dedication and support throughout the 
year. I pray that we will continue to be a strong arm of St. Gregory 
the Illuminator Armenian Church. Also, our thanks to all the 
parishioners for their support. 

Our financial statement for the year 1991 is attached. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michelle Babikian 
Chairlady 
Nairi Choir 


